
St Matthew’s Pre-School 
St Matthew’s Parish Centre     
71 Station Road 
Redhill 
RH1 1DL 
Tel:  07972 059389 
stmatthewspreschool@ymail.com 

St Matthew's Pre-School is a committee run group based in the centre of Redhill and is a 
registered charity. The group has been successfully inspected as Good by Ofsted 2017.  
At present we offer core sessions of: 
Morning sessions Primarily for 3-4 year olds 

 Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday from 9.00am.to 12.00 noon. 
Afternoon sessions Primarily for 2-3 year olds 

Monday, Tuesday, and Friday afternoons from 12.30 p.m. to 3.00 p.m. 

We are also able to offer a very limited number of all day spaces from 9am -3pm on Monday, 
Tuesday and Friday. 

Our aims are to enhance the all round development and education of pre-school aged 
children in a safe, secure and stimulating play based environment. We work within the EYFS  
framework  ensuring equality of opportunity for all children. Each session is staffed by a 
minimum of 3 members of staff. Through the Key Person system we give children individual 
care and attention. We offer fun, friendship and an opportunity for you to be involved.  

Fees are currently £4.72 an hour for funded aged children and £ 5.96 an hour for pre funded 
aged children. Fees  are payable half termly in advance. Fees are still payable if your child 
is unable to attend for any reason e.g. sickness, holiday. Should your child leave, other than 
to start reception class, Pre-School requires a full half a term’s notice in writing. Should this 
not be the case the appropriate fees will be due.  

Free Early Education .  We are eligible to receive funding for children the term after their 
3rd  birthday. Children are funded the following term if they are 3 by December 31st March 
31st or August 31st respectively. St. Matthew’s Pre-school opens and claims for 38 weeks per 
year. FEET funding is also accepted should you qualify. 

Our admissions policy is such that forms are dated when received. Paper forms are kept 
until your child is offered a place and are destroyed once your child starts or you decline the 
place. Places are offered regardless of nationality, religion or sex. Any child with Special 
Educational Needs will usually be offered a place following discussions with parents and 
health/educational specialists.  

By returning this form, please use BLOCK CAPITALS, your child’s name will be on our 
waiting list.  It does not guarantee them a place at Pre-School. Please send your form to 
Mrs. Allison Warner at the address above. If you wish for a waiting list update, require any 
further information, change your address or telephone number or no longer require a place 
please contact Mrs. Warner, on 07972059389/ 07792918090. 
 or email stmatthewspreschool@ymail.com   

Thank you. 
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